
CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

NOTICE 

  

Commission on School District 

Efficiency 

  

The meeting for the Commission on 

School District Efficiency scheduled for 

Friday, January 22, 2016 at 10:00 a.m. at 

the Adams & Reese Law Firm has been 

canceled.  The meeting will be 

rescheduled at a later date. 

  

Posted: January 21, 2016 
  

 


